
St. Peter’s  
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL  
  

 

 

Opening doors with learning, faith and care  FRIDAY 6TH OCTOBER 2023 
 

 

BUSY BUILDERS  
Inspired by their time in Forest School, our amazing 
learners in Year 4 have been incredibly busy 
building bird feeders at home and in school this 
week for their upcoming Social Action Project. 
Having decided to lend a hand to our local wildlife, they have set about 
designing and creating as many recycled bird feeders as possible to 
put out in the community before the cold winter months. We have 
been absolutely blown away with their amazing creations, and cannot 
wait to share their achievements with all our Year 4 parents in their 
Social Action Assembly next Friday at 9.10am. Thank you also to all 
members of our school family who donated plastic bottles over the 
past 2 weeks in support of their project too. Your support is very much 
appreciated.  
 

A HUGE THANKYOU FROM YEAR 6! 
Thank you to everyone who attended our Macmillan Coffee Morning 
last week or purchased cakes at breaktime or after school. Year 6 are 
very proud to share that the total raised so far is £265, with more still 
to come in. Thank you so much for your generous donations of cakes 
and cash, your support goes a long way to helping those in need.   
 

SMILE PLEASE!  
It’s school photo day on Friday 13th October 2023, full 

uniforms and big smiles essential!  
 

GIVING THANKS FOR THE HARVEST! 
Please be reminded that we will be sharing in a very special Harvest 
Festival, where we celebrate and give thanks for the food we eat next 
Wednesday (11th October 2023). Following the success of last year’s 
harvest donations which helped those both near and far, we are proud 
to be supporting House of Bread in Stafford, as well as our local elderly 
residents in partnership with the Hixon Luncheon Club again this year.  
 

To support us in this work, Year 6 are invited to bring in a small harvest 
basket (this could be a decorated shoe box or similar) containing small 
food items which will be delivered to residents in need within the local 
area. Whilst learners in Flourish, Reception and Years 1 to 5, are 
invited to donate an item to the churches House of Bread collection. 
Non-perishable food items, for example: tinned foods, pasta, UHT 
milk, teabags and toiletries would be very warmly 
welcomed.  
 

Please bring any donations into school on 
Wednesday 11th October where they will be 
blessed as part of our harvest festival celebrations 
before being distributed to our charity partners. 
Thank you! 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

* Please see individual letters for more 
information 

02.0  

11.10.23 Harvest Festival 

Apologies, this event is pupils only 

due to the space in Church.  
 

13.10.23 School Photo Day 
(Individuals and Siblings) 

17. 

13.10.23 Year 4 Social Action Project 

Y4 Parents invited to join us at 

9.10am in the school hall.  
 

16.10.23 Year 6 Residential: Stanley 

Head 

 

24.10.23 Flourish Parents Evening 

 

25.10.23 Rec – Y6 Parents Evening 

 

26.10.23 Rec – Y6 Parents Evening 

 

30.10.23  October Half-Term 
014  

06.11.23 School Closed: INSET Day 
 

 

Click here to view: 
2023-2024 School Term Dates 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.st-peters-hixon.staffs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/2023-2024-School-Term-Dates.pdf
https://www.st-peters-hixon.staffs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/2023-2024-School-Term-Dates.pdf

